
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

5. REPORT OF THE COMMUNITY, POLICY AND FINANCE COMMITTEE:  18 FEBRUARY 2004 
 
 The Board considered the Committee’s report and accompanying recommendations and received the 

information set out in sub clauses 16.3 and 16.4. 
 
 Draft Alcohol Policy 
 
 The Board received the information and decided that Police representatives from Sumner together 

with the Strengthening Communities Co-ordinator be invited to meet with the Board to discuss the 
implications of liquor bans in Sumner. 

 
 (Note:  David Cox abstained from the discussion and voting on this item.) 
 
 Other decisions made by the Board are set in clause 19 (Part C) of this report. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


